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Year 2 – History Experience Day 

In Year 2 on Thursday, we had a terrific day 
experiencing school in the past.   We looked the 
part with our costumes and enjoyed a variety of 
activities such as: 
- bread making 
- writing an application for school 
- handwriting with quills and ink 
- sewing 
- clothes washing 
Thank you to all of the parents for the effort made 
with costumes and allowing the children to have 
a fun filled experience day. 

 

Family Worship – Friday 26th January 

Last week, Year 4 St Cuthbert held their class 

worship about our current school value of 

Forgiveness. The children worked very hard to 

learn their lines and project their voices with 

confidence. In addition, they learnt song words 

off by heart and practised their acting ready for 

their worship.  

They enjoyed acting out the Bible story of Joseph 

and his brothers and ended their worship with a 

rendition of ‘Any dream will do’, accompanied by 

Mr Bonsor on the piano. The class enjoyed 

sharing their message of ‘forgive and move on’! 

 

 

The Reading Journey 

Later this month, we are launching our new 

reading scheme.  On Thursday 8th February 

2024, we are hosting a 30-minute workshops for 

caregivers, ‘The Reading Journey’. The workshops 

will run at 9:00, 15:30 and 17:30. This 

workshop aims to empower caregivers with 

practical insights and strategies to create a 

supportive reading environment at home.  

 

New School Library 

As you will have seen, our long-awaited school 
Library has been built.  We have lots of new 
books waiting to be catalogued and the furniture 
is on order.  We hope this will be up and running 
after Easter. 

Facebook 

After half term, instead of this newsletter, we 
will be trialling the use of Facebook for 
communication to parents about things 
happening in school, advance notice of events 
coming up and what has been happening in 
school on a weekly basis.  If you do not wish your 
child to feature in any of the postings, please 
email the School Office by Wednesday 14th 
February – office@allsaintscevaprimary.uk     

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ndETu4bzwAY
mailto:office@allsaintscevaprimary.uk


“A school family learning and growing together with Jesus Christ” 

 

Dates for the Diary                                    

 

February 

Tues 6th Multiplication Tables Checker – 

Year 4 Parents Meeting – 3.30pm 

in Chapel 

Thurs 8th  The Reading Journey Parent 

Workshops – 9 am, 15.30pm and 

17.30pm 

Fri 9th Class 5 St Cecelia Family Worship 

Fri 16th Teaching Training Day 

Mon 19th Half Term Break 

Fri 23rd  

Mon 26th  Start of New Term 

 

March 

Thurs 7th World Book Day 

Fri 8th  Class Reception St Mary Family 

Worship 

Mon 11th Book Fair in School 

Fri 15th  Red Nose Day 

Thurs 21st Parents Evening 3.30 to 5.50pm 

Tues 26th  Parents Evening 3.30 to 5.50pm 

Thurs 28th Easter Service 

  Term Ends - 3.15.pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 

Tues 16th Term Starts 

Wed 24th  Bikeability – Year 4 

Thurs 25th  Year 4 Residential 

to Fri 26th  

 

May 

Mon 6th  May Day – School Closed 

Thurs 9th School Photographer 

  Classes 

Mon 13th – SATs Week – Year 6 

Thurs 16th   

Fri 24th  Term Ends 

 

June 

Tues 4th June Start of New Term 

 

 


